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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you so much for all the suggestions and feedback we had for our commemoration of Queen Elizabeth II. The results 
have been collated and we now have 3 very exciting events planned: We will have a local artist in to create a whole school 
mural to be displayed in the school hall (inviting parents in too to contribute!), we will have a day of learning about Elizabeth II 
and Charles III in all classes, Bumblebees will enjoy a ‘Paddington Bear Picnic’ on the school field (maybe with jam 
sandwiches?!), and finally we will work with the community to create a ‘Royal garden’ to commemorate Elizabeth II and 
celebrate our new King Charles III. 
 
In each year group we have a ‘Learning Leader’ and a ‘Worship Leader’ that has been voted for by the children in their class. 
We believe that through our ‘Learning and Worship Leaders’ our pupil’s are developed as leaders, providing children with the 
opportunities and support to play a role in making the decisions that affect them. The principles of Tilstock Leaders include: 
 
• Recognising that our pupils have valid perspectives and opinions on issues that matter in the classroom, in the school, and in 
the community. 
• Providing pupils with an active role in influencing decisions about these issues as well as in the implementation  
of these decisions. 
• Enabling our pupils to participate as active young citizens. 
 
This week classes have been bus voting and we are pleased to announce our learning leaders below! 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

OUR LEARNING LEADERS  

Year 6: Sophie 
Year 5: Ethan 
Year 4: Niaz 
Year 3: Lyla 
Year 2: Georgia 
Year 1: Harry G 
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WORSHIP This term, in worship, we are focusing on the Christian value of Hope. If children have any 
prayers or pictures, linked to this theme, that they would like to share, they would be very 
welcome to do so. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 

Events at a glance: 
Paddington Bear Picnic: Thursday 13th October 
PD DAY (no children in school): Friday 14th October 
Term starts: 31st October 2022 

 

Click here to view 
what our students 
have been up to 
recently. 
 

Happy Birthday to 

Niaz, Gabriella and Perry who 

celebrate their birthdays next week! 

OUR WORSHIP LEADERS 
Year 1: Evie  
Year 2: Max  
Year 3: Billy  
Year 4: Toren  
Year 5: Conor H 
Year 6: Gabs P  

 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to our Headteacher 

Awards this week: 

Bumblebees Grayson & Gracie  
Squirrels: Jaxson & Finn  
Otters: Sam & Lyla  
Badgers: Sam & George  
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL – Friday 7th October 

We will be holding our annual Harvest 

Festival in church on Friday 7th October (time 

to be confirmed). Children will be asked to 

being in donations of food for the local food 

bank, which we will present to the church. In 

the afternoon, we will have a Harvest tea-

party in the hall with Reverend Sue to share 

some food together and reflect on what 

Harvest means for us. If you would like to 

donate cakes for this occasion, these can be 

dropped off at the school office during that 

week.  

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

